
 

                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 
Department for Children and Families 
Commissioner’s Office 
280 State Drive – HC 1 North 
Waterbury, VT  05671-1080

 
[phone] 802-241-0929 

[fax] 802-241-0950 

 

 
Agency of Human Services

 www.dcf.vt.gov

Memorandum 
 

To:    Members of the Joint Justice Oversight Committee 

From:   Ken Schatz, DCF Commissioner 

Date:   December 6, 2017 

Subject:   CSG Recommendations and Responses 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We presented the Justice Center’s Council for State Governments (CSG) October 26th, 2017 report outlining 

recommendations for implementation of Act 153 at this Committee’s last meeting. Please see the attached memo 

from the Children and Family Council on Prevention Programs, regarding their responses to this report. The 

Children and Family Council on Prevention Programs is a 21-member board appointed by the Governor in 

compliance with the Federal Juvenile Justice Delinquency Prevention Act. This board acts in an advisory capacity 

on juvenile justice matters.  

 

Tomorrow morning we will be sending you the power point we are presenting to your Committee on the Juvenile 

Justice Stakeholder Group and DCF responses to the CSG report.  

 

 


